
Tuesday, June 27, 2017
6:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

NAN Newark Tech World
400 Hawthorne Avenue
Newark, NJ 07112

Do you want to provide feedback on the Newark Police 
Division’s use of force and bias-free policing policies?

You are invited to participate in 
an upcoming community forum 
to discuss these two policies. 

The forum will consist of panels 
including representatives 
from the NPD, the Independent 
Monitoring Team, and the 
Newark community, and will 
be followed by facilitated 
discussions to ensure your 
voice is heard!

Light refreshments will be provided.
Children are welcome.

RSVP: 973.624.9400, ext. 33

www.njisj.org     @NJ_ISJ

Both policies can be found at 
www.newarkpdmonitor.com.


